
Northeastern Catholic District School Board

 O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School
490 MacLean Drive, Timmins, Ontario, P4N 4W6

Telephone (705)264-6555 / Fax (705)267-4304

Ted Weltz, Principal

March 10, 2010

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

I am sending this letter home with your son/daughter to invite you to our
parent information evening which will be held on Wednesday, April 14th, 2010
at 6:30 p.m.  The O’Gorman Intermediate Family will be hosting this event in the
gymnasium to discuss the transition of your child to his/her new school. We are
excited and anxiously awaiting their arrival in September.

The information night will include a slide presentation and discussion
regarding the expectations, programs, student achievement and extra-curricular
activities at our school. Also, during this time we will be discussing Specialty
Programs such as Industrial Technology, Music and Family Studies. This is
definitely a night you do not want to miss.

On this same day, your son/daughter, will spend the full day here at
O’Gorman Intermediate in order to meet the staff and participate in activities
related to the grade 7 curriculum. This will give them a sneak peek at what they
can expect in the fall. Lunch will be provided.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school at
264-6555. We look forward to meeting you soon!

Sincerely,

Ted Weltz
Principal


